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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
DATE: May 21, 2021 
MEDIA CONTACT:      Tricia Brett, Water Quality Manager 
PHONE/EMAIL: 250-550-3747 / tricia.brett@rdno.ca   
 

 
Notice to Greater Vernon Water Customers – Kalamalka Lake Water 
Source Back On 
 
The Regional District of North Okanagan (RDNO) wishes to inform customers of Greater Vernon 
Water (GVW) that the Kalamalka Lake water source has been turned back on effective Friday, 
May 21, 2021 as the operational repairs have now been completed. 
 
GVW is now returning to normal operations by supplying water from our two sources; the Duteau 
Creek Water Treatment Plant supplied by Duteau Creek and the Mission Hill Water Treatment 
Plant supplied by Kalamalka Lake. 
 
Subscribe to our Email Alert System 
 
Subscribe to receive announcements, media releases, and updates by email at: 
www.rdno.ca/subscribe. 
 
For further information, please call 250-550-3700 or visit www.rdno.ca. 
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